
An interactive and Career Guidance Session- 
 

By Mr. Shubham Bhokresir (Alumni passed out in 2017) 

 

ETAS (Electronics and Telecommunication Association of Students) 
had arranged an interactive and career guidance session in ET10 
Classroom of Electronics and Telecommunication department on 16th 
November at 12.30pm. Chief guest and speaker in this session was 
our  alumni Mr. SHUBHAM BHOKRE Sir (passed out in 2017), he is 
currently working in GERMANY for Volkswagen Company, under 
R&D department, sir has a working experience of 5-6 years. 

Sir guided us about importance of selection of field of career 
development which focused on a simple thing that everyone should 
have some Aim and clear thinking about the field  in which they want 
to build career in. Other than this he mentioned the importance of 
product based engineering and product based marketing.   

There was huge response from all the students present there they 
interacted well with sir during the entire session by asking various 
relevant question and sir tried to give satisfactory answers to all 
questions. 

The session was arranged for second year, year and fourth year 
students and was well anchored by Rohit keole (final year student).  
At the time of conclusion Shubham sir proposed the gratitude 
towards Head of Department Dr. P.R. Deshmukh sir, Radhika Harne 
ma’am (ETAS Faculty In-charge), 4th year convenor Sarthak 
Khandagale, 3rd year convenors Saurabh Patil and Prachi Katariya, 2nd 
year convenors Sakshi Sinha & Mihir Jaiswal and the students 
present over there. 

Below are some moments of session captured by photography 
committee of ETAS. 



 


